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Concord, NH: Speaker Pro Tempore Kimberly Rice (R-Hudson) applauded the signing of HB 
1439 - relative to health care facility visitation policies - a bipartisan effort, as it officially became 
law today:  
 
“This is a momentous success for New Hampshire families as HB 1439 becomes law and 
ensures no patient must ever face vulnerable moments alone. I am proud to have been at the 
forefront of this bipartisan effort, and with help from my legislative colleagues, make this a 
reality. Without causing disruption to important healthcare measures, families can now bring 
comfort to their loved ones and experience peace. Nobody will be left alone.” 
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